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IMPORTANT DATES  

 

May      
 
Fri 26th - Staff Training Day  School Closed for Pupils  
 
June  
 
Mon 5th    London Fire Brigade talks - Year 2 & Year 5 
Fri 9th     Secondary School Nutrition Workshop - Year 6 
W/B 12th  Phonics Screening Check - Year 1  
             Pilgrimage to Assisi - Year 6 
Thu 15th   Class 2B Assembly - 9.00am 
Fri 16th     Feast of the anniversary of the death of 
              Victoire Larmenier 
Thu 22nd  Whole School Photograph 
Fri 23rd    Feast of the Sacred Heart 
Thu 29th   Feast of St Peter & St Paul 
 

Year 4 Trip to The Museum of London 

On Wednesday and Thursday of last week the whole of Year 4 

went to The Museum of London to help us learn about the Anglo 

Saxons; our history topic this term.  

When we arrived at the museum we went to the Anglo Saxon gallery 

and it is really amazing. They have re-created an Anglo Saxon 

house, made from mud and straw and it is so realistic. There was 

a man dressed as an Anglo Saxon who gave us lots of historical 

information  and he was also really funny, we were all really 
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past. 

Once we had finished with the Anglo Saxon man we went to tour 

the Angl Saxon galleries and we filled in our booklets with all the 

displays and information in the museum to help it. After that we 

went to eat our packed lunches in their dining room and we came 

home on the tube. It was such a great, fun trip and we would all 

like to go back to the museum with our families. 

By Charlotte Storer (4G), Farrah 

Gleason & Sofia Eden (4B) 

 

School Garden 

This term in the school garden all students in Years 1 & 2 are 
growing tomato plants from seed, thanks to a donation from 
National Schools Partnership. Once the seedlings have started 
to appear the tomato plants can be taken home to continue 
their growing journey to red, ripe tomatoes. 

By Louise Teatum - Volunteer parent gardener 

 

 

Best Attendance 
 

 

Week ending 28th April Class 4G with 100% 
Week ending 5th May Classes 3G and 4G with 100% 

Week ending 12th May Class 6G with 100% 
Week ending 19th May Willow Class with 100% 



Easter Bonnet Parade  - 2017 
 

 
On Friday before the Spring Fair we did our 
Easter Bonnet  Parade. We were all really excited and really 
couldn't wait to see our parents in the courtyard and let them 
see our bonnets. 
 
I had a yellow straw hat for my bonnet and in the holidays I 
added Easter bunnies, Easter eggs and a little nest with a chick. 
Both my mummy and daddy came to see me parade and they 
really enjoyed themselves. 
 

 By Isabella Wall-Francisco, Class 2B 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class 2B in all their  

Bonnet Spendour! 

A group shot of Class 1G  

 

Year 2 Dance 
This term we have been learning 
two dances to songs from the Lion 
King (Circle of Life and I just 
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perform them to Class 1G. Miss 
Anna was our teacher and she was 
really fun. We have practised a lot of our Lion King moves and 
we know it off by heart. We are very proud of the final 
dance. 
 

 

 

 

 

By Arthur Bouthors and Arthur Gibson, Class 2G 

School Garden 
 
Miss Louise has been working hard this half term in the garden 
with her team of volunteers. Children from both Year 1 and Year 
2 have been planting tomato plants to take home. The children have 
learnt about how tomato plants grow and are excited to eat the 

tomatoes!  

 
Grace Daniels and Grace O'Connell explained 'We put soil in a pot 
and then a hole where the seeds could go. It was fun!' 
 
The children also enjoyed exploring the pond area in the garden. 
Bronte Pelosi (2G) told me 'when we looked for the frogs in the 
pond - they jumped up at us! 
 
By Miss Stiffell 


